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STATE OF  CALIFORNIA — THE  RESOURCES  AGENCY  GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN. Governor

DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME 
Post Office Box  47  
Yountville,   CA   94599  
707 - 944 - 2011 

Louis J. Biaggi  
   P.O. Box 6 

Manchester, CA 95459 
 

Notification No.  031-85  

Date Received      1/30/85  

Timber Harvest No.   

We have received your notification of proposed operations on 

    Brush Creek                of      Mendocino County        . 

Your proposed operation has been assigned to a Departmental 
representative who will contact you within 30 days from the date 
above. 

Under provisions of the Fish and Game Code, you may not begin 
work on your proposed project until the Department has conducted 
an inspection and its recommendations (or if an agreement cannot 
be reached, "the decision of an arbitration panel) have been 
incorporated into your project.   

These provisions of the Fish and Game Code are intended to 
protect and conserve California's fish and wildlife resources. 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please 
contact our Department at (707) 944-2011. 

Sincerely, 

 
Brian Hunter 
Regional Manager 
Region 3 



 


